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ISLE OF WIGHT COUNCIL 

UPCOMING DELEGATED DECISION NOTICE – FOOD HYGIENE INSPECTION 
PROGRAMME 

The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“the Regulations”) 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member(s) for Regulatory Services, 
Community Protection and ICT intends no earlier than 26 January 2024 to make an 
executive decision regarding the Food Hygiene Inspection Programme. 

Under the requirements of Regulation 9 of the Local Authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012, 
the Council is required to give 28 days’ notice of a key decision identified within the 
scope of these regulations. 

It is considered the item referred to above would be a key decision and it has been 
duly advertised on the Council Forward Plan for the requisite 28 clear calendar days. 
This notice is to advise that the Cabinet Member(s) intends to make a decision no 
earlier than 26 January 2024. A copy of the delegated report is attached for 
information. 

Any representations in advance of this decision being made, must be received by no 
later than 5pm on Wednesday 25 January 2024 at delegated.decisions@iow.gov.uk 

 

 

Dated: 18 January 2024 

 

 

Signed: Christopher Potter, Monitoring Officer 
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